
 

 

 

DATE:   December 11, 2024 

TO:   OPRA Data Feed Recipients 

SUBJECT:  Non-Display Declaration 

 

Dear OPRA Data Feed Recipients, 
 
OPRA data feed recipients are required to make an annual declaration to OPRA of its Non-Display Use of 
OPRA data. The declaration document can be found at the www.opraplan.com website on the Document 
Library page. You can also find it by clicking this link:  OPRA_Non_Display_Declaration.pdf 
 
Please completely fill out, sign and return the declaration via email to opra@opraplan.com  
 
Monthly reporting of non-display use is not required. However, should your non-display use case change, 
an updated non-display declaration should be sent to OPRA.  
 
The declaration should be returned before January 15, 2025. Please let us know if you have any 
questions or concerns.  You can contact us at opra@opraplan.com  
 

Sincerely  

OPRA, LLC 
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